
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

CONSULTATION ON THE PROPOSED RULES FOR COMPANY SERVICES 

PROVIDERS 

 

 

NOTE REGARDING AN EXTENSION OF THE CONSULTATION PERIOD 

 

 

Further to the consultation document issued by the MFSA on the 7
th

 January, 2014 

regarding the proposed Rules for Company Services Providers, the Authority advises that 

the period of consultation has been extended to the 17
th

 February, 2014. 

 

Interested parties are requested to send their submissions in writing to the Securities and 

Markets Supervision Unit, MFSA (or by email at su@mfsa.com.mt ) by not later than the 

17
th

 February, 2014. 

 

Any queries regarding the proposed Regulations are to be directed to: 

 

Dr. Michelle Mizzi Buontempo 

 

Deputy Director 

Securities and Markets  

Supervision Unit 

 

Tel: 25485112 

Email: 

mmizzibuontempo@mfsa.com.mt 

  Dr. Sarah Pulis 

  

  

  Securities and Markets 

  Supervision Unit 

 

  Tel: 25482532 

  Email: 

  spulis@mfsa.com.mt 
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